
County of Archer   
         North Central Texas – Created 1858 – Organized 1880 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON FISCAL YEAR 2015 BUDGET 

ARCHER COUNTY, TEXAS 

 

 

The Commissioner’s Court of Archer County, Texas will conduct a 

public hearing for the proposed October 1, 2014 to September 30, 2015 

Fiscal Year Operating Budget for Archer County on Tuesday, 

September 2, 2014 @ 10:00 A.M.  This budget will raise more 

total property taxes than last year’s budget by $102,737 

(a 2.68 percent increase from last year’s budget), and of 

that amount $58,668 is tax revenue to be raised from 

new property added to the tax roll this year.  The Budget 

Hearing will be held at the Commissioner’s Courtroom, 112 East 

Walnut, Archer County Annex Building, Archer City, Texas. 
 
 

 

I hereby certify that the above notice of Open Meeting was posted on the doors of the Archer County 

Courthouse, 100 S. Center, Archer City, Texas on the 19
st
 day August, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

________________________________, Gary W. Beesinger, Archer County Judge 


